15th November, 1934.

Dr. F. R. E. Mauldon,
Senior Lecturer in Economics,
The University of Melbourne,
Carlton, Victoria.

Dear Sir,

On 23rd December, 1932, the then President of the Union (Mr. A. H. Robinson) wrote to you offering to enrol you as a special honorary life member of the Union, thereby seeking to rectify an error made some years ago in revoking your membership. Your original application was in my possession until Mr. Robinson dealt with it at that time, but I am afraid that it has now become mislaid. I have asked Mr. Robinson several times for the papers, but I have not received them. It might, I think, be much better if you filled in the enclosed application form. I should on its return to me enrol you without further delay and send you the badge of membership.

Yours faithfully,

Ch.

SECRETARY.